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19th October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you after a long term and we are entering our 8th week since returning from lockdown.

At Cambois we are continuing to grow and we have more pupils than ever at our school.

We have had a really successful half term and it has been lovely having all the children back in. They are positive and ready to learn. 
We are really lucky that so far we have had no positive COVID cases and therefore school has remained open to all bubbles for the whole half term. This has not been an easy task and it has involved a lot of hard work, cleaning and a robust risk assessment. It is important we all do our part and keep to the rules like socially distancing when you collect your children and also by not mixing within households. It is also important if someone shows symptoms they get a test.

The environment and atmosphere is lovely and the children have come back ready to learn and catch up. For some children catching up is so important as many children have regressed during lockdown so we encourage and hope you support this by increasing the reading at home to help us help them.

We also ask parents to communicate and help us by accessing your child’s Seesaw account and Tapestry and if your child is absent from school you engage in the remote learning set. We can support and help with any technology issues.

As we enter next term I want to assure you that although we cannot invite parents in at present we will be working hard to make the children have all the fun and enrichment they always do and make Christmas 2020 the best ever! 

Thank you all for your ongoing support.

Mrs Allan
Headteacher 
